
To: Program Executive Office, NSPS
Attn: Mr. Brad Bunn
1400 Key Blvd., Suite B-200
Arlington, VA 22209-5144

Subject: National Security Personnel System

Dear Mr. Bunn,

I wish to comment about "NSPS. I strongiy disagree to the Department of Defense taking
away or severely restricting my rights as an American and Federal employee.

We are not the enemy. We are the dedicated employees who have worked around the
clock, traveled to never before heard of places and placed hardships on our entire family
to ensure any soldiers "in harm's way" had the very best equipment to fight with and
survive.

And the Department of Defense says that you with NSPS. 1 take offense to being treated
in such a manner and I am amazed at the lack of respect the Secretary of Defense has for
his employees.
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